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HERNDON FESTIVAL SET TO RETURN JUNE 1-4, 2023 
Located at the Northwest Federal Credit Union  

  
The Herndon Festival is coming to town June 1-4, 2023. The Herndon Festival will be held at the 

Northwest Federal Credit Union, 200 Spring Street, Herndon, VA. Northwest Federal Credit Union is the 
Title Sponsor of the Herndon Festival. The Herndon Festival is free and open to the public. 

 
 The Herndon Parks and Recreation Department is pleased to share the Herndon Carnival logo, 

pictures, and video from last year’s event upon request. You can learn more about event details by visiting 
www.herndonfestival.net. You can follow the Herndon Carnival on Facebook 
(www.facebook.com/herndonfestival), Twitter (www.twitter.com/herndonfestival), and Instagram 
(@herndonfestival).  

 
The Town of Herndon Parks and Recreation Department is a four-time National Gold Medal Award 

winner for excellence in park and recreation management presented by the American Academy for Park 
and Recreation Administration. The Town of Herndon, located in western Fairfax County, is the third 
largest town in the Commonwealth and is home to more than 23,000 citizens. For more information, 
contact the Parks and Recreation Department at 703-787-7300 or visit www.herndon-va.gov/recreation.   
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